ONION CREEK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION Board of Directors Electronic Vote August 22, 2019

Due to the lack of a quorum at the regular August 17 board meeting, the following electronic vote was taken on August 22, 2019.

Mike nominated Kathy Pillmore to the Board of Directors to fill out the remainder of Robb Edgecomb's term as Director of Communication and editor of the OCHOA newsletter. Jerry seconded. The motion carried with six votes in favor, none in opposition.

Recording: Susan Dunning

Approved September 19, 2019

Kathy Lahaye, Secretary